
 

 
 

 

Planning and Economic Development 
Ed Anzek, AICP, Director 

 

 From: James Breuckman, AICP 

 To: Planning Commission 

 Date: 10/17/2012 

 Re: Master Land Use Plan – Proposed Updates 

 

Attached to this memo are the proposed Master Land Use Plan updates discussed at previous meetings.  The next step 

in the process is for the Planning Commission to submit the updates to City Council for their review and approval to 

distribute the updates to outside entities for review and comment. 
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